
  

 

 

 
 

These clinics are made possible by support from: NH Immunization Program, NH Department of 
Public Health Services, Ammonoosuc Community Health Services, Weeks Medical Center, Town of 
Lancaster, Town of Haverhill, and Town of Littleton. 

Presents: 

NCHC is hosting 3 free drive-thru flu clinics!  
Look out for registration forms coming home from 
these School Districts: Littleton, Woodsville, 
Lancaster, Groveton, Bethlehem & Franconia  

Get a free flu vaccine! 

When & Where: 

Contact: 
 

phn@NCHCNH.org 

What: 

 October 3 - Littleton (Department of Public Works, 28 Boynton Ln.)  

 October 10 - Woodsville (Clifford Memorial Building, 65 South Court St.) 

 October 17 -  Lancaster (Lancaster EMS Building, 10 Mechanic St.) 

 

North Country families and community 
members  Who: 

 

 10 am - 2 pm on the following dates and corresponding locations: 

Email Public Health Program Manager, Annette Cole, for any 
questions and registration information:  
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